Senate Transportation Commitee- please
oppose HB 1444! It is just another power
grab and a way to loose local control! No
county should be able to take a road away
from any township by vote of commission.
Townships were created for a reason and
that is for local concerns and local people
to have a voice on what goes on in their
area. Its seems that it is always the same
people sponsoring these power grab bills.
They are the ones who are trying so
desperately to take local tax payer voices
away and they are paid by our tax dollars
to represent we the people! Terrible bill
that needs to be killed! Please do not
support HB 1444. Thank you.




